
Stormwater  workshop  in
Truckee
Truckee  in  cooperation  with  the  Placer  County  Stormwater
Division will be hosting a stormwater workshop April 17.

The focus will be on providing business owners, contractors,
engineers, and local agency staffs information on the new
municipal permit requirements. The new permit starts July 1.

The free workshop is from 9-11am at 10183 Truckee Airport
Road, Truckee.

In addition, there will be a refresher segment on temporary
and  permanent  erosion  control  best  management  practices,
sediment  control  BMPs,  good  housekeeping  BMPs,  and  their
proper installation and maintenance.

For more information or to register, contact Jessica Thompson
at (530) 582.2938.
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